
Date: 09 June 2022 
 
Dear Colleagues; 
 
FUNSA is pleased to invite all UN Staff to a virtual townhall with the Chief of the 
Office of Staff Legal Assistance (OSLA) from New York,  
Mr. Michael Adenuga on Monday ,13 June 2022 from 11:00 am to 11:45 am (EAT). 
 
The Office of Staff Legal Assistance (OSLA) was established in 2009 to provide 
legal advice and representation to United Nations staff members (and former 
staff or affected dependents) who wish to appeal an adverse administrative 
decision or who are subject to disciplinary action or have an employment 
dispute. OSLA’s role is to provide legal advice and representation to staff in 
relation to the Organization’s formal internal justice system. OSLA is the only office 
in the UN system to provide this service. OSLA does not charge a fee for its 
services. (to know more about  OSLA and its services refer to the website:   
https://www.un.org/en/internaljustice/osla/. 
 
The agenda will be as follows: - 
 

1) Opening Remarks: RC (5mn) 
2) Opening Remarks by FUNSA President (3mn) 
3) Opening Statement: Chief of OSLA (10mn) 
4) Presentation on OSLA and Internal Justice System: Ethiopia Representative 

(12 mn) 
5) Q & A (15mn) 
 
We count on all of you to be present 
 

 
Meeting link: 
 
https://ideas.webex.com/ideas/j.php?MTID=md5d157add563c9213f440daf71a38
aa4 
 
Webinar number: 
2366 370 0507 
 
Webinar password:  
3CiQy8Cg9BM (32479824 from phones) 
 
Join by phone 
+44-20-3467-2620 United Kingdom Toll 
 
Access code: 236 637 00507 
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